Board Report- March 2025

Due to computer issues, I am not able to pull actual data. We are now serving the following meals, and the difference in meal count.

Breakfast- was averaging 19-23, now 35-39 per day.

Lunch- was averaging 40, now 59 per day.

Last week we booked \$3908 worth of usda free food to be delivered during the 2025-26 year.

Food service has become a mood booster for the students. Teachers have stated it has been helpful for student behavior in the classroom.

We have had 5 health inspections since the beginning of the school year, all passing with positive comments.

Summer meal program application is being submitted next week once internet back.

Chef jeff